CORRESPONDENCE
7/1/2020

DOCUMENT NO. 03499-2020
Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 1:14 PM

To: 'zelalema@catalystmiami.org'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: FW: Docket Nos. 20200053, 20200054, 20200055, and 20200056

Good Afternoon, Z. Adefris.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Nos. 20200053, 20200054,
20200055, and 20200056, and forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni FHover

Commlission Deputy Clevk |
Florida Public Sevvice Commission
2540 Shumard oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 22299

Phowne: (£50) 412-646F

From: Zelalem Adefris <zelalema@catalystmiami.org>

Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 12:26 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Docket Nos. 20200053, 20200054, 20200055, and 20200056

Dear Commissioners:

Do not scale back the proposed energy efficiency programs in your upcoming July 7th meeting.
These programs are so critical, now more than ever, to ensure that households in Florida have
affordable, healthy homes. Particularly in a time where we are being asked to shelter in place, rolling
these programs back in unconscionable. Rather, you all should be expanding programs to meet the
needs of the many hard-working Florida families. Please reject your staff’'s recommendation and
instead ensure that each utility is putting forth robust efficiency programs — especially for its most
vulnerable customers.

Best,

Zelalem

Zelalem Adefris

Vice President of Policy & Advocacy
3000 Biscayne Blvd, Suite 210, Miami, FL
786-414-1300 ext. 300 (Direct)
catalystmiami.org | facebook | twitter






